

The Arthur Terry School

Registered Office: Kittoe Road, Sutton Coldfield, West Midlands, B74 4RZ Tel: (0121) 323 2221

enquiry@arthurterry.bham.sch.uk www.arthurterry.bham.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs S Kibble, BA (Hons), PGCE, NPQH Deputy Headteacher: Mr N C Bowater, BSc (Hons), PGCE

Deputy Headteacher: Mr M N Gannon, BSc (Hons), PGCE, Med, NPQH

Monday 17th July 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

We hope this letter finds you well and your child is now enjoying a well-deserved break. Please see below the arrangements for GCSE Results Day.

Collecting Results

GCSE Results Day: Thursday 24TH August

Students will be able to collect their results from 8:00am until 10:00am from the main hall and must enter the school via the canteen.

If students are unable to collect their results they may:

- Nominate someone to collect on their behalf. Email consent from the *students school email address*, **MUST** be provided by the student to exams@arthurterry.bham.sch.uk **BEFORE** results day (written consent will not be accepted). The nominated person must bring photo ID on the day.
- All results will be published on Go4Schools under the 'Banked Column' shortly after 8:00am. If you have forgotten your password please click on the 'forgotten your password' link to reset prior to results day. Please note, due to the high volume of traffic, you may experience some technical difficulties on the day.

Please be aware, we will not be able to give out results without student consent nor can we do so by telephone.

We hope that results day for our students is a day of celebration and recognition of our students' hard work and dedication. However, staff will be available to support students with any queries or concerns they may have.

Post Results Services

Once results are released some students may wish to make an enquiry about results or request an examination script back. Information on the post results services provided by the exam board can be found by clicking on this link Results Day 2023.

The Exams team will be available until 1pm on results day to help with any post results enquiries. After this date, all enquiries will be answered on our return in September.

The Arthur Terry Learning Partnership, a charitable company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales, company number 07730920.

Registered office: The Arthur Terry School, Kittoe Road, Four Oaks, Sutton Coldfield, West Midlands, B74 4RZ

CEO Richard Gill, NPOH, NLE, FRSA









Sixth Form Enrolment

Enrolment for the Arthur Terry Sixth Form is on the same day as GCSE results day and will take place from 8:00am until 1:00pm. All students will need to follow the enrolment instructions which will have been sent to them prior to the day. If you have any queries regarding the Sixth Form enrolment process please contact the Sixth Form team via sixthform@arthurterry.bham.sch.uk

If you have any further questions regarding examinations, please contact the Exams team via exams@arthurterry.bham.sch.uk

We look forward to seeing our students on results day and wish them the best of luck with their results.

Yours sincerely

The Exams Team